
 

 

Burnley High School 

Byron Street 

Padiham 

BB12 6NX 

 

Dear Parent/guardian,  

We are pleased to write to you with further information regarding the transition to Burnley High 

School. This will hopefully allow for an exciting and enjoyable summer ahead of starting with us in 

September.  

Pupil and Parent Information Packs 

Attached with this letter you will find an electronic copy of the pupil and parent packs which will give 

both you and your child and closer insight into life at Burnley High School, FAQ’s, advice on how to 

support children through transition and helpful activities for pupils to complete. A hard copy of 

these booklets will also be being delivered to local primary schools and sent home with your child 

next week. Primary school will be supporting in ensuring these packs are sent home with pupils.  

Data Packs 

We have been made aware that some parents have not received the posted data packs, we have 

reposted these for all parents and amended our return date to accommodate for this. Should you 

receive another one please ignore it if you have already returned the previously sent out pack.  

We have set a new return date for Monday 12th July.  

School Cloud 

As previously discussed we will be arranging a short introduction consultation with parents and 

myself. This will be taking place through a virtual app called school cloud. Our two meeting days will 

be Tuesday 13th July and Friday 16th July. Below is all the information you need on how to log into 

the site, make an appointment and access the videos on the day. Please note these sessions will only 

be 5minute sessions and the system will cut us off at the 5minute limit. If there are any concerns not 

fully addressed in this time please do not hesitate to email bhstransition2021@burnleyhigh.com 

Bookings will open on Tuesday 6th July at 9am and close on Monday 12th July at 9am. 

Insert school cloud info from PMC once received.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil and staff videos 
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From the week beginning Monday 19th July, the transition section of our 

website will contain videos from our current student leadership team, 

current year 7 pupils, the form tutors who will be part of the year 7 team and 

Miss Brennan who will be your Head of Year from September. These videos 

will give you an insight into some of our staff, students and life at Burnley 

High School.  

 

Transition Day 

Earlier in the term the school had to take the disappointing decision that no transition days could 

take place before the summer holidays due to the current COVID guidance and rising cases in the 

area.  

We are however, now in a position whereby we can inform you that we will be holding a formal 

Transition Day on Friday 3rd September ready for the official start date of Monday 6th September. 

Further details on this will be sent out to you week beginning Monday 19th July. We are really excited 

for this to be a very fun day and an opportunity to quash any worries or nerves before fully enrolling 

in whole school Burnley High School Life.  

 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact the Transition Coordinator at 

bhstransition2021@burnleyhigh.com or directly at ecampbell@burnleyhigh.com with any concerns 

or questions.  

 

Kindest Regards,  

 

 

Transition Coordinator 

Head of Year 

Lead Drama Teacher 
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